
South Dakota Walleye Classic
Meeting Minutes
October 10, 2024

The meeting was called to order by Craig Mehlhaff. The following 
members were in attendance: Becky Randall, Bill Waeckerle, 
Lloyd Schlomer, and Bill Hinds .
A copy of the August 8th minutes was handed out to those in 
attendance. Bill Waeckerle made a motion to approve and second
by Lloyd Schlomer. Motion carried.
The financial report was given by Craig Mehlhaff. Bill HInds made 
a motion to approve and second by Lloyd Schlomer. Motion 
carried. 
Old Business: 2024-gun drawing continues- Craig will continue 
doing thee drawing on Monday mornings.
                   
Old Business from floor: 
New Business:  Craig has collected sponsorships for the 2025 
calendars. Oahe Wings & Walleyes still need to send in their 
payment.
Greg Yonkovich got plaques made at QQP and will give to the 
2024 winners.
The New Pull tab machine for the Akaska Tavern & Bait Shop was 
installed.
Bill Waeckerle and Bill Hinds reported that a generator is not 
needed for the cleaning station. We are able to turn off all the 
water to the lines so they don’t freeze and break.
Craig has served for 8 years as President and his term is done. 
We thank you Craig for your dedication to the SDWC and 
appreciate all that you have done. Craig will continue to collect 
funds for the calendars and will help with other SDWC things. 
Bill Waeckerle made motion to approve new election board. Greg 
Yonkovich will be President, Bryan German VP, Steve Mann 



Treasurer and Becky Randall Secretary.  Second by Lloyd 
Schlomer. Motion carried.
2025 calendars are all distributed. There are calendars for sale at 
the Tav and Sportsman.
Chad Schilling, Bill Hinds and Becky Randall are working on a 
survey to place on the SDWC website and the SDWC facebook 
page. Becky is waiting to hear back from Avid Hawk if they will be
able to do a format of some kind so we can collect all the 
information. We will get it on the website and Facebook now in 
October. 
New Business from floor: Kids Fishing Tournament will be January 
18, 2025.
Bill Waeckerle is putting together another gun raffle to raise funds
for the Walleye Coalition. 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Lloyd Schlomer 
and second by Bill Hinds. Motion carried. 

Next meeting will be November 14th, 2024, at 7:00pm.

Meeting adjourned.                    
 Submitted by: Becky Randall, Secretary


